
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21 January 2011 
            
Newsletter No 18 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 24 January 2011.  Parents/Carers are welcome to attend. 
 

 Tamanna Rahman  Nursery 
For working hard to create a 

picture using 2D shapes. 

Kibret Solomun   RW 
For making a car out of 

different materials. 

D’Andre Clarke   RG 
For working hard and trying his 

best all week. 

Tia Farquharson   1B 
for working hard in all areas and 
having a mature attitude to her 

work. 

 Joshua Griffiths  1/2H 
For improving his literacy work 
and starting to take pride in his 

work. 

Raphiela Thompson   2S 
For working hard in all areas. 
Giving everything she does 

100% effort. 

  Serina Aoulik 3L 
For writing an excellent recipe 

using compound verbs. 

  Oyinde Bascombe  3/4MW 
For plotting co-ordinates to 

create shapes. 

 Ria Verma  4W 
For writing a fantastic recipe to 

make a magic medicine. 

  Tawana Machiridza  5B 
For working hard in all areas 

and writing an excellent 
biography of Philip Pullman 

Delaeo Warrican  5/6S 
For his biography work in 

literacy. 

Azizah Rashid   6SH 
For a very good literacy book 

with a volume of work. 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 5B 
Spick and Span 3L 

Attendance 6SH 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 3/4MW   Runners up - RG 

 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 21 January 2011. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 

 Rico Duffus     1/2L 
For giving a hoop to another 
child even though he had just 

got it. 

    Aishah Asif   3L 
For lending another child her 
gloves who had cold hands. 



 
 
Bicycle stolen from school grounds 
On Monday 17 January 2011 a child’s bicycle was stolen from the school grounds between 2:30pm 
and 3:30pm.  It was chained to the fence by the path leading to the back entrance to the school. As 
you can imagine the child concerned is really upset. If anyone has any information regarding this 
theft could you please see Mrs Sturridge-Packer so she can pass the information on to the police 
who have been informed.  Thank you for your continued co-operation. 
 
Adult Courses - Mrs Bains 
There are places on the English Literacy Course which is on Mondays 9:15am to 11:15am and held 
in the school bungalow.  If you are interested and would like more information please come along. 
 
School Closure in Extreme Weather Conditions 
In the event of inclement weather conditions, announcements will be made between 6:45am and 
9:00am on the following radio stations:  Heart FM, Radio WM and BRMB.   Parents will also be 
advised by text message so it is important that we have your current telephone number. 
 
St Mary’s Little Stars Toddler Group 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
St Mary's School will be working in partnership with the Stay and Play Leaders. 
 
Term Dates 

Half Term holiday 

Children will break up on 
Friday 18 February 2011 
and return to school on 

Monday 28 February 2011  

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher. 
 
 



 
 


